St. PBN PUBLIC SCHOOL **UNIT TEST-I CLASS-IV MATHEMATICS SAMPLE PAPER**

Time: 2 Hours MM: 50

General Instructions:

- Do as directed
- All questions are compulsory
- Part-I contains 10 Multiple Choice Questions, each carrying 1 mark.
- Part-II contains 7 questions each carrying 2 marks.
- Part-III contains 4 questions each carrying 3 marks.
- Part-IV contains 1 questions carrying 10 marks.
- Part-V contains 1 case study questions carrying 4 marks.

Part- I 1. Choose the correct option and write in your answer sheet $(1 \times 10 = 10)$ i. The largest 4 digit number is a) 1000 c) 10000 b) 9999 d) 99999 7978 - _____ = 0 ii. a) 10 c) 7978 b) 1 d) 0 iii. $15 \times 1 =$ a) 0 c) 15 b) 1 d) 150 Write the number that comes just after 6,78,429 iv. a) 6,78,429 c) 6,78,428 b) 6,78,430 d) 6,78,427 94,836 – 100 = _____ v. a) 94,836 c) 94,936 d) 94,736 b) 94,636 $141 \times 172 =$ x 141vi. a) 172 c) 17200 b) 1720 d) 172000 vii. Observe and complete the pattern: 80111, 81111, 82111, _____ a) 90111 c) 81111 b) 83111 d) 87111

viii. 15675 - 12421 =

a) 3000
b) 3250
ix. 47 × 16 =

a) 4716
b) 282
c) 3254
d) 3050
c) 752
d) 470

x. The largest 3 digit number +1=____ a) 999 c) 1000 b) 100 d) 0

Part- II

Solve the following questions:

(2 X 7 = 14)

- 2. Hina has 5 cards written with digits 6, 8, 1, 0, 4, respectively.
 - a. Write the greatest number she can form using all the digits only once.
 - b. Write the smallest number she can form using all the digits only once.
- 3. Solve: 6754 + 1256 3567
- 4. Multiply 34 X 99 by breaking the number.
- 5. Arrange the given numbers in ascending order.

24,908; 37,142; 32,869; 42,908; 24,000

- 6. In a field, a farmer uses 15,675 sprinklers to water the plants. 12,421 sprinklers are not working properly. How many sprinklers are working properly?
- 7. An aeroplane can carry 189 people. How many people can travel in 345 such planes?
- 8. A school auditorium has 30 rows in all. If each row consists of 62 seats, calculate the total capacity of the auditorium.

Part- III

Solve the following questions:

(3 X 4 = 12)

- 9. Mark periods using commas and write the number in words.
 - (a) 823259
 - (b) 239146
- 10. In a city, there are 26,780 cars and 4,760 buses. Estimate how many more cars are there as compared to the buses to the nearest hundreds.
- 11. Each student of class IV donated ₹100 for the flood victims. If there are 478 students in class IV. Estimate the total amount to the nearest hundreds. Also find the actual amount.
- 12. Complete the following table.

S.No.	Number	Round to the nearest tens	Round to the nearest hundreds	Round to the nearest thousands
a.	8744			
b.	4961			

Part- IV

13. Mental Maths

 $(1 \times 10 = 10)$

- i. There are _____ tens in 42,398.
- ii. If we change the order of the addends the sum remains _____.
- iii. When a number is multiplied by 0, the product is _____.
- iv. The place value of 4 in 24,873 is _____.
- v. 69,410 + 10 =
- vi. 379 × ____ = 3790000
- vii. XCV = ____
- viii. 3,451 + 2,640 = ____ + 3,451
- ix. $40 \times 60 =$ _____
- $x. 73900 1 = \underline{\hspace{1cm}}$

Part- V

Case study based question.

 $(1 \times 4 = 4)$

14. There are 567 existing wildlife sanctuaries in India covering an approximate area of 1,25,564 sq km.



- (a) Write the area in words.
- (b) Round off 567 to the nearest hundreds.
- (c) Write 1,25,564 in expanded form.
- (d) What is the predecessor of 567?

सेंट पी बी एन पब्लिक स्कूल ,गुरुग्राम इकाई परीक्षा -। कक्षा : चौथी विषय : हिंदी

Sample Paper

_		Sam	pic i apci		
समय : 2 घंटे					अंक : 40
सामान्य निर्देश: 1. सभी प्रश्नों के उत्त 2. लेख और वर्तनी: 3. प्रश्नों को ध्यान से	का ध्या पढ़क	ान रखें। र उत्तर दीजिए। <u>भाग - क</u> <u>साहित्य</u>	कर दिगा गाग गधों के	. सदी :	उत्तर पर सही (√) का
निशान लगाइए।					(1x5=5)
					की तैयारी में लगे हुए हैं।
•					ते हैं और खुश होकर फिर
	_				हैं। मोहसिन के पास पंद्रह प्रसन्न है-हामिद। वह चार-
पाँच साल का दुबल			ाण खरादगा तबत ५	शिषा	प्रतात ए-लामपा पर पार-
	_	ाने दिनों के बाद आत	ी है ?		
(i) बीस दिनों बाद	()	(iii) दस दिनों बाद	()
(ii) तीस दिनों बाद	()	(iv) दो दिनों बाद	()
(ख) सभी कहाँ ज	ाने की	तैयारी में लगे हैं ?			
(i) बाज़ार	()	(ii) रेलवे स्टेशन	()
(iii) ईदगाह	()	(iv) इनमें से कोई न	हीं ()
(ग) मोहसिन के प	ास कि	न्तने पैसे हैं ?			
(i) दस	()	(ii) पंद्रह	()
(iii) बीस	()	(iv) बारह	()
(घ) लड़के अपना खजाना कहाँ से निकालकर गिनते हैं ?					
(i) संदूक से	()	(ii) जेब से	()

(iii) बटुए से ()	(iv) इनमें से कोई नह	J ()
(ङ) हामिद कैसा लड़का है ?			
(i) चार-पाँच साल का ()	(ii) दुबला-पतला	()
(iii) गरीब ()	(iii) सभी सही हैं।	()
प्रश्न 2. सही वाक्य पर सही (√) तथा गलत	वाक्य पर गलत (X) का		•
(क) बच्चे ही भारत भाता का भविष्य हैं।		(0.5x4	.= 2) ()
(ख) रजिस्ट्री के लिए हस्ताक्षर की जरूरत नर्ह	ों होती।		()
(ग) हमें कभी की अपने काम से जी नहीं चुरान	गा चाहिए।		()
(घ) हमें दूसरों के साथ मधुर व्यवहार करना च	गहिए।		()
प्रश्न 3. खाली स्थान भरिए।		(0.5	×5=2.5)
(क) पेड़ों के न कटने पर	_ हरे-भरे रहते हैं।		
(ख) पानी के भर जाने पर खुश	ा हो जाती हैं।		
(ग) मन के अडिग रहने पर	त्योहार मनाते हैं		
(घ) नेहा की गेंद की क्यारी	में चली गई।		
(ङ) मोहन काका विभाग	के कर्मचारी थे।		
प्रश्न 4. निम्नलिखित शब्दों के अर्थ लिखिए (i) भारती -		(0.5x5=2.5)
(ii) बबूल			
(iii) संकोचपूर्वक			
(iv) अधीरता			
(v) रक्षा			

प्रश्न 5. हिन्दू, मुस्लिम ,सिख एवं ईसाई धर्मों के एक – एक त्योहार का नाम लिखिए? (0.5x4=2)		
(2x3=6)		
?		
[[l (0.5×4=2)		
[I (0.5×4=2)		
₹		
(0.5×4=2)		

(क) 14 सितंबर	के रूप में मनाया जाता है		
(ख) स्वरों की संख्या और	व्यंजनों की संख्या है		
(ग) भाषा की सबसे छोटी इकाई	है		
प्रश्न 9. सही वाक्य पर सही (√) तथा	गलत वाक्य पर गलत (X) का नि (0.5x4=		। लगाइए
(क) हमारी राष्ट्रभाषा हिंदी है।	(0.5.41	()
(ख) शब्द के जिस रूप से स्त्री जाति व	ग बोध हो, उसे पुल्लिंग कहते हैं।	()
(ग) भाषा के चार रूप होते हैं।		()
(घ) प्रत्येक स्थान की भाषा एक समान	होती है।	()
प्रश्न 10. इन शब्दों में से सार्थक और	निरर्थक शब्द अलग-अलग की	जिए।	(0.5×4=2)
मचेली, कंगन, रेकला, टमाटर			
सार्थक			
निरर्थक			
प्रश्न 11. निम्नलिखित शब्दों के लिंग	बदलकर लिखिए।		(1x4=4)
(क) अध्यापक	(ख) नौकर		
(ग) गाय	(घ) मुर्गा	<u>.</u>	
प्रश्न 12. निम्नलिखित शब्दों के विलो	म शब्द लिखिए।		(0.5×6=3)
(क) निर्दय	(ख) सुख		
(ग) परिश्रमी	(ঘ) খান্তু		
(ङ) कोमल	(च) प्रेम		
प्रश्न 13. 'मेरा प्रिय खेल' इस विषय प	पर 60 से 80 शब्दों में अनुच्छेद ि	लेखि।	ए (1x5=5)

St. PBN PUBLIC SCHOOL UNIT TEST-I CLASS - IV SUBJECT- EVS SAMPLE PAPER

Time: 2 hours MM-40

NAME:	DATE:			
GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS:				
 Read all the question All questions are com Do as directed. 	ns carefully before attemptin npulsory.	g.		
Q1. Choose the correct of	option and write in your ansv	wer s	heet:	(1x5=5)
 What are the family r a) Immediate family c) Extended family 	•	elativ	es ar family	
2. What are the people called?a)Doctorsc)Maids		b) Fli	ople on an aeropla ght attendants med forces	ne
3. Which birds have twa. Swimmingb. Perching	wo front toes and two back to	es?? c. d.	Wading Fast running	
4. Which of the follow(a) Pushing(b) Hitting	ving is an example of good too	uch? (c) (d)	Pinching Hugging our par	ents
5. Which of these hasa. Tortoiseb. Turtle	a soft shell?	c. d.	Snail Porcupine	
Q2. Fill in the blanks: -				(1x5=5)
c) We must treat al	bird. umes have a sweet I members of the family with			_··

e) An ______ is a person who designs or builds machines, engines or electrical equipment or things like roads etc.

Q3. State True or False. (1x5=5)

- a) Members of our extended family live with us.
- b) Children helping parents at home and with their work is child labour.
- c) Nerves can be seen outside the skin.
- d) A parrot is a fruit- eating bird.
- e) Penguins live in very hot places.

Q4. Answer the following questions in brief:

(2x5=10)

- i. Mention any three people with professional skills.
- ii. Explain the cycle of change in family.
- iii. Why do certain people wear uniforms to work?
- iv. What is a nest? Why do birds make nests?
- v. Differentiate between maternal family and paternal family.

Q5. Answer the following questions in detail:

(3x3=9)

- I. What is the difference between a good touch and a bad touch?
- II. Explain the different types of families.
- III. What do the following people do?
 - 1. Doctor
 - 2. Engineer
 - 3. Police officer

Q6. Draw a well labeled diagram of family tree .

(2x1=2)

Q7. Case study based question:

(4)

Safety matters a lot . Animals choose to live in groups for several important reasons. First and foremost, living together provides safety in numbers. When animals are in a group, they can watch out for predators more effectively, as there are more eyes and ears to detect danger. Additionally, group living offers better opportunities for finding food. Many animals, like wolves and lions, hunt in packs or prides, allowing them to take down larger prey that they couldn't manage alone. Living in groups is also important for animals because it helps them talk and connect with each other. This talking and being together is important for keeping their group strong, deciding who's in charge, and even finding partners to have babies with. For animals like elephants, living in groups means they can learn from older ones and pass on what they know to younger ones. So, living in groups helps animals stay safe and do well where they live.

1. What is a group of cows called? a) A herd	c) A pride
b) A pack	d) A troop
b) A pack	d) A troop
2. Which of the following animals typicall	v live in a pack?
a) Lions	c) Wolves
b) Elephants	d) Ants
, .	,
3. Honeybees live together in	?
a) A herd	c) A hives
b) A pack	d) A troop
4. Which animal group is known for living	; in colonies?
a) Lions	
b) Elephants	
c) Wolves	
d) Ants	

ST. PBN Public School

Unit Test - I

Class-IV

Computer

Sample Paper

Time	: 2 Hours		MM: 40
NAME:			ROLL NO:
Gene	eral Instructions:		
1. A	ll questions are compulso	ry.	
2. R	ead each question carefu	lly.	
1) S	elect the correct answer	and write in your answ	ver sheet- (1×5=5)
1.	is an opt	ical storage medium an	d a thin circular disc with a reflective
	metal coating.		
	a) Flash Drive	b) CD	c) Multimedia Card
2.	The data stored in the co	omputer memory is me	asured in
	a) Bytes	b) Points	c) Pixels
3.	1 kilobyte is equal to	bytes.	
	a) 1125	b) 1024	c)1042
4.	Theo	otion arranges all the o _l	oen windows from the top left corner o
	the screen to the botton	n right in layers.	
	a) Cascading windows	b) Multiple window	c) Layered windows
5.	Which folder holds the d	leleted files/folders in c	omputer?
	a) Computer	b) Recycle Bin	c) Documents

2)	Fi	ll in the blanks-	(1x5=5)
	1.	The processed data is known as	
	2.	The information in the computer is stored in the form of	digits, 0's and
		1's.	
	3.	The is the long horizontal bar present at t	he bottom of the desktop.
	4.	Aicon has a small jump arrow on its lower le	eft corner.
	5.	are the graphical images that give quick a	access to the related
		applications.	
3)	St	ate True or False-	(1×5=5)
	1.	You cannot customize the taskbar to best suit your needs.	
	2.	Notification are provides an easy and quick way to open the	programs.
	3.	The shortcut menu is also called the context menu.	
	4.	A memory card is storage medium for portable devices.	
	5.	Internal memory stores information for a longer period.	
4)	A	nswer in one word or sentence-	(1×5=5)
	1.	What is the full form of RAM and GUI?	
	2.	Write the name of any two External Memories.	
	3.	Define Data.	
	4.	Who is current CEO of Microsoft Company?	
	5.	Which feature of windows 7 helps in working with multiple of	ppen windows?
5)	Ar	swer the following (Do any 5 questions)-	(2×5=10)
1	. Е	xplain any two features of Windows 7.	
2	. V	/hat is taskbar? Explain its various sections.	
3	. V	/rite short note on the Recycle Bin.	
1	١,٨	/hat is multimodia card?	

5. What is flash drive? Explain briefly.

6. How data is stored in a computer?

6) Differentiate between-

 $(2 \times 2 = 4)$

- 1. Internal Memory and External Memory
- 2. Icons and Shortcut menu.

7) Competency based questions-

 $(1\times2=2)$

- 1. Raghav wants to copy three movies on a disc from his friend as he wants to watch them at his place. Which storage device will you suggest to him copy all the movies?
- 2. Ridhima wants to customize the windows setup. Suggest her the option which she can select from the context menu.

8) Case study based questions-

(1X4=4)

- 1. Read the given hints carefully and match with their images-
- a. Type of Memory stores the information temporarily.



b. Made up of multiple disks, called Platters.



c. Icon allows us to access the shared files or devices.



d. Gives us a view of available drives and their contents stored on the computer.

